
May, 2007

Greetings to you as a PGUSD retiree, from the board of PGTA-R.  
Whether you are going to be traveling, volunteering, pursuing a second career or 
hobby or staying at home, we hope these will be truly good years for you.

We at PGTA-R would like to enhance these years by urging you to be a 
member of our organization.  PGTA-R is special because it is devoted only to the 
interests of retired teachers of Pacific Grove.  Did you know that there are only 
14 local chapters since the state began authorization since 2003?  We were 
there at the beginning of this new trend.  We believe that we need to maintain an 
active, alert watch over district contract negotiations since these affect the 
interests of current retirees, particularly when it comes to health insurance.

Also, we want to provide for all of us an opportunity to get together and 
socialize.   What a shame if we lose contact with our former Pacific Grove 
colleagues!

So we’re asking you to join us.  Let’s all continue together as we enjoy our 
retirement years!

Your PGTA-R Board of Directors, Don Luce, President
     Jane Britton, Jane Latham, Pat McCornack, Shirley Wedlake,
     Bruce Belknap, Jessie Bray, LaRene Kauffman.

P.S.  Our next social event will be the Annual Luncheon at noon on Butterfly
         Parade Saturday, October 6th

P.P.S.  Information on membership is enclosed.


